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CSS LETTER: 06-09 

ALL IV-D DIRECTORS 
ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
ALL BOARDS OF SUPERVISORS 

SUBJECT: COUNTY-ONLY AID CODES 

The purpose of this letter is to provide clarification to local child support agencies 
(LCSAs) that the activities associated with establishment, enforcement, and collection,  
for a county assistance program that is administered and funded solely by county funds 
(county-only programs) are non-IV-D functions.  Also, the California Child Support 
Automation System will not support county-only assistance programs. 

Effective the date of this letter, recoupment of child support for county-only assistance 
programs is not to be reported on the CS 34.  All previous letters concerning  
county-only aid codes are superseded by this Child Support Services Letter.   
Any LCSA currently enforcing and/or recouping on county-only aid codes must do so 
using only county funds. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact 
Trish Salveson, Manager of the Financial Management Policy Unit, at (916) 464-5055. 

Sincerely, 
 
s/KAREN ECHEVERRIA 

KAREN ECHEVERRIA 
Acting Deputy Director 
Child Support Services Division 
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